


The Committee met on August 15, 2019 to interview the applicant, Mr. Steven Colome. Present
were Board members Das Williams, Gregg Hart, Joan Hartmann, and Peter Adam. Committee
member Alice Patino was absent. Following interviews, the committee discussed candidate
qualifications and a nomination was made to recommend that the District Board of Directors
appoint Mr. Steven Colome as the medical representative on the District Hearing Board for a 3-
year term. The motion was carried unanimously.
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